CHARLOTTE LESLIE MP



HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

Chris Taylor
Avon Fire Brigade Union Secretary
158 Muller Road
Horfield
Bristol
BS7 9RE

4th September 2013 Our Ref: FC/TA

Dear Mr Taylor,

Thank you for contacting me about the pension arrangements for firefighters. I found your letter very interesting reading and the points you made are certainly food for thought

Firefighters provide the British public with a vitally important service and consistently put themselves in danger in order to protect us. I fully appreciate that the stresses of doing this require a careful evaluation of what constitutes a fair and reasonable pension. I have already made representations to the minister about this issue.

Thank you again for taking the time to contact me.

Charatte Cesho

Yours sincerely,

Charlotte Leslie MP